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by Bob Cornell

 OK!  I know it's not really spring yet, but it's raining instead of snowing so, at least, we're moving in the right 
direction.  The board has put a good (I think) schedule of events together for the coming season.  There are still a 
couple of holes, but they will be filled by the next newsletter.  Many thanks to those who have stepped up to host 
events for this year.
 We're opening with a cars & coffee at Restless Oaks in March, and then the swap meet in April.  These should 
get us rolling into the meat of the season.  You'll notice that we've decided to change the venue for the next 
holiday party.  The reasoning  for this change, and promos for the early events are also in this newsletter.
 Let's get ready to rock and roll.  This should be a great year for Keystone region--RAH,RAH.  See you at the 
cars and coffee.  And remember, it's not just about the cars, it's about the people.

 FROM BEHIND THE WHEEL

Cars & coffee at Restless Oaks
March 19!

TIRED OF THE SNOW AND THE COLD TEMPS ?????? 
CABIN FEVER STARTING TO WEAR YOU DOWN ??? IS YOUR PORSCHE LOOKING COLD AND 
LONELY IN THE GARAGE? WE’VE GOT THE PERFECT ANSWER FOR YOUR WINTER BLAHS
JOIN US FOR OUR FIRST CARS AND COFFEE OF 2016.  DATE: SATURDAY, MARCH 19  TIME: 
10:00AM  LOCATION: RESTLESS OAKS RESTAURANT  McELHATTAN, PA  EXIT - JUST OFF  ROUTE 
220.

IT'S A GREAT PLACE WITH DELICIOUS FOOD. COME JOIN US FOR BREAKFAST, GET CAUGHT UP 
ON WHAT EVERYONE'S BEEN DOING SINCE THE 
HOLIDAY PARTY IN JANUARY AND HEAR ABOUT ALL 
THE FUN ACTIVITIES WE’VE GOT PLANNED FOR THIS 
KEYSTONE PORSCHE CLUB SEASON.

IF YOU PLAN ON COMING, PLEASE EMAIL ME AT 
gcornell@ptd.net BY WEDNESDAY, MARCH 16TH .



    

-   

Once again the annual Holiday Party at the Nittany 
Lion Inn was a big success.  However, as we 
continue to grow and have ever increasing 
attendance – we are outgrowing the room at the Inn.  
Therefore, the Board initiated a review of other sites 
and service options available for January 2017.
After much discussion and consideration, the Board 
has reached an agreement with the Mountain View 
Country Club (Formerly the Elks County Club) for January 2017.  The new site/agreement will 
provide a number of attractive options for Keystone PCA:  Increased number of dinner options,
Buffett style service, Added space, and enhanced beverage and hospitality options
So…….please mark your calendar.  The Keystone PCA Annual Holiday Party will be:

Saturday – January 28, 2017 - 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm
Mountain View Country Club, 100 Elks Club Road, Boalsburg, Pa  16827

MORE DETAILS WILL BE PROVIDED AS WE APPROACH “PARTY TIME”

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED
DRIVING TOUR CHAIR 

Driving Tour Chair oversees / monitors the planning and execution of all 
region tours, cruises, and other driving events, including enlisting the 

personnel to run the event.

VOLUNTEER NEEDED
DRIVING TOUR CHAIR

Please respond to:
Bob Cornell
bob912@ptd.net
570-884-7000

To get to our Facebook group, simply search for "Keystone Region PCA" and request membership.
This is a closed group intended for chapter members and affiliate members only. 

To get to our Facebook group, simply search for "Keystone Region PCA" and request membership.
This is a closed group intended for chapter members and affiliate members only. 

Keystone Holiday Bash
January 16, 2016



Our website is now constantly updated with current information on the Keystone Region. 
For the calendar of events, newsletters, classifieds, photos, and more, please visit http://key.pca.org

PENNDOT is lowering the cost of all organizational plates
like our PCA PA PLATE.  Penn dot’s website has been updated
 with the new info and new PENDOT form:
http://www.rtr-pca.org/index.php/menu-membership/menu-pca-license-plate

208 Bellefonte Ave. Lock Haven, PA 17745  570-893-7638

For the most up to date info on events, specials
 and live entertainment check us out online at:

 www.hangar9lockhaven.com & facebook

      

This year’s Porsche-Only Swap Meet will be held on 
thSaturday, April 16 , in Hershey, Pa.  The “all day” event is 

sponsored by our sister PCA chapter in Harrisburg (Central 
Pennsylvania Region) and will once again be located in the 
parking lots at the Hershey Park and Giant Center in Hershey.  
If you have never been to the event, you will find it to be an 
amazing collection of cars and associated supplies and parts – 
both new and used.  Entire Porsches will be available for sale, 
as well as every Porsche part, T-shirt, book, magazine, 
cleaning product, model car or whatever else you think you 
need.
If you are interested in participating in a caravan drive to 
Hershey – two locations have been designated as starting 
points for the drive.
1. A local State College group will gather at the Country Inn 
& Suites (1657 East College Ave. – just off the I-99/US 322 
Expressway)) at 7:30 to enjoy a brief complimentary 
continental breakfast prior to the 8:15 drive departure time.  
For members from outside the State College area, please 
drive to State College using interstate 99 and exit at East 
College Avenue.  Exit the expressway and turn West onto 
East College Ave. toward downtown State College.  The 
Country Inn & Suites will be on you right within less than a 
half mile.  Please send an email note to Mike Szczesny at  
m911cab@comcast.net indicating your desire to caravan with the State College group.
2. If you are coming from the eastern portion of the Keystone Region – a group of PCA members will gather at the 
Susquehanna Mall, Route 15 Selinsgrove, near Friendly’s Restaurant at 8:30.  Please send an email note to Bob 
Cornell at  indicating your desire to caravan with the Selinsgrove group. 
This is always a great event with lots of cars and Porsche lovers from all over the east coast.  A good way to kick off 
the spring season with a beautiful drive and a great destination.  See you there!! 

2016 Porsche-Only Swap Meet - April 16, 2016

Bob912@ptd.net



UP COMING EVENTS
Mar.19:  Cars & Coffee    Restless Oaks    McElhatten, PA

Apr. 16:  Hershey swap meet

May 15:  Tour to Swigart Auto Museum   Huntingdon, PA

June 11:  Tour to Hyner Mtn. & picnic at Leitzell's farm

Sept. 25:  Canyon Cruise

Oct.16:  Eagles Mere cruise and museums

Jan. 28, 2017:  Holiday party

UP COMING EVENTS

Keynotes is the official publication of the Keystone Region of the Porsche Club of America.  All opinions, views, and information 
appearing are those of the authors and not necessarily those of PCA, Keystone Region, its officers, or the editor. The editor encourages 
submissions for publication, but reserves the right to edit such materials. Permission is granted to other PCA regions to reprint any material 
provided full credit is given to the author and Keynotes. Contact Eric Swendrowski, Editor, at 570-353-2711, or at orghillwine@epix.net.
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